	[image: image15.jpg]l’\\B





	

	2015 CASNR E-NEWSLETTER
VOLUME 10, ISSUE 9
	[image: image2.jpg]





	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

National Honor; AEC’s Erica Irlbeck wins NARRU Young Educator Award
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A clear commitment to teaching has garnered Erica Irlbeck, an associate professor of agricultural communications within Tech’s Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, the Non-Land-Grant Agricultural and Renewable Resources Universities’ Young Educator Award, “It is an honor to be recognized by a group as distinguished as NARRU,” Irlbeck said.  more »
AG COUNCIL 360
In Profile: Dobelbower takes Ag Council lead with enthusiasm for the future
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A passion for both the agriculture industry and helping others runs deep for Midlothian native Sinclaire Dobelbower. The junior agricultural communications major has been heavily involved in agriculture from high school FFA to student organizations within Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources, so it’s no surprise she is the 2015-2016 Ag Council President.  more »
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships and much more. It’s good business. 
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR’s 54th Homecoming Breakfast set for Oct. 10 in Red Raider Ballroom
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Officials with CASNR are inviting friends from across campus and the region to the college’s 54th Annual Homecoming Breakfast on Oct. 10 at Tech’s Student Union Building at 15th Street and Akron Ave. in Lubbock. Parking will be available in lot R-13, east of Drane Hall. Enter the lot on University Ave. and 15th St.  more »
 Houston Livestock Show 

& Rodeo Scholarship

         Luncheon
        October 28, 2015 at 

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni 

        Center

 88th Annual Pig Roast
        Nov. 10, 2015 at Lubbock

        Memorial Civic Center


	

	
	Texas Tech’s relationship with Bayer CropScience and its footprint in agricultural research and innovation continues to grow with the opening on Sept. 2 of the Bayer CropScience Lubbock Seeds Innovation Center. The center will host Bayer CropScience’s global cotton business operations as well as state-of-the-art research facilities, including a 50,000-square-foot greenhouse. The $16 million, 100,000-square-foot complex is designed to boost seed research and innovation not only for cotton, but for Bayer’s soybean and canola research as well. In addition to the laboratory and research space, the facility will include 50,000 square feet of office space that can support approximately 100 employees. “The on-campus location of the Bayer Seeds Innovation Center will further increase scientific collaboration with Texas Tech and expand potential involvement of Bayer scientists in the Texas Tech academic community,” said CASNR Dean Michael Galyean.  more »
Texas Tech breaks previous enrollment numbers; CASNR contributes 2,010
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For the seventh-straight year, Texas Tech reported another enrollment record with 35,893 students for the fall semester, a 2.1 percent growth from fall 2014. Meanwhile, CASNR continued its record-setting overall student enrollment pace, with 2,010 students signing up for classes in the fall semester. That includes 1,620 undergraduates and 390 graduate students.  more »
GALLERY: Sleek, modern interiors highlight new Bayer Plant Science Building
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As September ends, members of CASNR’s Department of Plant and Soil Science are beginning to move into the new Bayer Plant Science Building. First into the facility are the department’s administrative group and several research teams housed on the new wing’s second floor. Oct. 30 will mark a special day in the building’s life with a ribbon cutting for the new wing and open house.  more »
Student Success: AEC Chairman Fraze tapped for National FFA ‘VIP Citation’
[image: image8.jpg]


The chairman of Texas Tech’s Department of Agricultural Education and Communications has been selected to receive the VIP Citation by the National FFA Organization. Steve Fraze will be presented the honor recognizing his significant contributions and dedication to FFA and agricultural education in October at the National FFA Convention in Louisville. more »
Nicaragua 4-S group visits Tech, New study abroad opportunity unveiled
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Two faculty members with the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications are launching an innovative, reciprocal agricultural education program with a special group of young students from Nicaragua. Similar in design to the United States’ famous 4-H program, the Nicaraguan effort is known as 4-S. Tech’s relationship with the group isn’t ending with a stop in the Hub City. more »
 

Ed Hellman receives T.V. Munson, Outstanding Extension Educator awards
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Ed Hellman, a Texas Tech Professor of Viticulture with joint appointment with Texas AgriLife Extension, has been presented the ‘T.V. Munson Award’ from the Texas Wine and Grape Growers Association and the ‘Outstanding Extension Educator Award’ from the American Society for Horticultural Science. The T.V. Munson Award is named for a pioneering horticulturist and Texas grape breeder.  more »
GALLERY: CASNR’s Ag Fest fills AFS Livestock Arena with fun, information
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Members of CASNR’s Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center hosted their annual Ag Fest on Aug. 27 at the Department of Animal and Food Sciences’ Livestock Arena here on campus. As temperatures hovered in the mid-nineties outside the sprawling building; inside students, faculty and staff roamed the facility in a late afternoon filled with fun and information.  more »
CASNR dean named in top 20 influential farm animal veterinary professors
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CASNR Dean Michael Galyean has been recognized as one of the “20 Influential Farm Animal Veterinary Professors” in the nation by Vet Tech Colleges. The rankings represent 20 professors who have exhibited great influence in the areas of farm and food animal care and growth, according to the website’s blog. The website promotes farm animal veterinarians.  more »
CASNR Awards presented to outstanding faculty, staff at Merket Alumni Center
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Eight faculty and staff members were honored for service and support of Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources on Aug. 21 during a special evening ceremony at the university’s McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. This year’s award winners included Erica Irlbeck, Peter Dotray, Jyotsna Sharma, Charles West, Scott Burris, Bart Durham, Diann Merriman and Paul Green.  more »
VIDEO: Texas Tech team monitor soil conditions following toxic river spill
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Devin Neeley, a reporter with Albuquerque’s KOB Eyewitness News 4, recently sat down with PSS’s David Weindorf to discuss some of his ongoing research in northern New Mexico: Weindorf and his research team are using what is technically known as a ‘portable X-ray fluorescent spectrometer’ to track soil contaminates after the Animas River spill.  more »
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